
What is a Walking Bus?

Much like a traditional yellow school bus, a WSB is a group of students who travel to and/
or from school each day along a designated route, stopping along the way to pick up more
students. The bus is supported by trained adult Walk Leaders, who walk with the group
daily. The bus is powered not by an engine, but on foot, by the students themselves as they
walk to and from school. Walking School Bus - Society for Children and Youth of BC

Join the next PAC meeting to find out more about the initiative!
Watch the video

Message from the PAC

PAC newsletter
Bringing You the Latest Buzz!

Save the Dates
PAC Meeting: The next meeting is
November 19. Join us for a special
presentation from Ildi Kovacs on a
walking school bus initiative.

Hot Lunch: Next hot lunch is November
15. Get your orders in by next Friday the
8th.

Popcorn: Next popcorn day is November
8. We hope you got your orders in.

Fundraisers
Winter Market Dec 7th: Mark your
calendars and spread the word.  
Bottle Drive Nov 16: We need your
empties and volunteers. Please sign up
for a shift if you are available:
Volunteer Now.
Created By Kids: Fundraiser opened
this week. Artwork will come home Nov
5th. https://www.createdbykids.ca
Peninsula Co-op: Member #13999
Cobs Bread (Millstream Village)

Important Information

Grade 5 hoodies will be available for order soon. You will receive an email to find out
more.

Stay connected—join our facebook page today! 

Grade 5 Parents

Hello PAC Families,
We hope everyone had a fun and safe Halloween! Last week’s Fall Dance was a huge
success, and we want to extend a big thank you to the dedicated volunteers who made it
all happen. Many of you spent multiple hours setting up, running, and cleaning up, and
we’re so grateful for your hard work and commitment. Events like these wouldn’t be
possible without you!

https://scyofbc.org/walking-school-bus/#walking-school-bus
https://youtu.be/PiLKntEODDQ
https://volunteersignup.org/XMCRF
https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081

